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Comments:  I have been snowmobiling the Hoodoo area sense the age of 18 and I am 58 now and I have never

seen a wolverine  or Mountain Goat while snowmobiling the Hoodoo area. The Mountain Goats winter down on

Landowner Mtn. and the Eagle Rock area(they travel the windfall road to get to the Eagle Rock area.) I don'tthink

Wolverines stay in the Hoodoo area because there is to many people snowmobiling in the winter time there and

then in the summer time there are to many people in there at the lakes fishing and enjoying the outdoors and

making to much noise. I think the wolverine moves on to other area's. People take a lot of pictures or watch the

mountain goats on landowner in the spring time, there not up around the lakes in the winter time, there's to much

snow up there in the winter time for them to move around in.But in the summer time they move back to the lakes

and yes I've seen people try to pet them or get really close to them and thats not good but it does happen.I've

seen people chase them and throw stuff at them. As for the wolverine there really is no proof that they are there ,

they might pass through there but I don't think they stay anywhere around the lakes.


